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October 12, 2011 

 

 

     REVISED LETTER 

Joshua O’Neill 

1621 Hartford Ave 

St. Paul, MN 55116 

 

VIA EMAIL:  jroneill68@yahoo.com 

 

RE: Appeal for property at 1594-1596 Hague Avenue   

 

Dear Mr. O’Neill: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 11, 2011 at the Legislative Hearing, Legislative 

Hearing Officer, Marcia Moermond recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, 

October 25, 2011 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall for you to submit photos of the 

window wells from a distance.  She indicated that she also needs to check the building 

code with regard to the guardrail.  You may attend this hearing or I can contact you of her 

recommendation.  As to the condemnation, it has been lifted.  She recommended denying 

the appeal on the heating testing report and you will be required to get one. 

 

Please note that this will be on the City Council Public Hearing Agenda for Wednesday, 

November 2, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  Once you know of Ms. 

Moermond’s recommendation and if you are not happy you may contest further at this 

hearing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Pat Fish (email) 
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